Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Celella, Jessica

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2019 1:46 PM

To: Kuether-Steele, Molly

Cc: Byrd, Yashica

Subject: FW: Center for visual and performing arts law

From: Kovac, Nik

Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2019 1:45 PM

To: Celella, Jessica; Byrd, Yashica

Subject: FW: Center for visual and performing arts law

Please add to file

Amanda (Williams) Cervantes
Legislative Assistant

Alderman Nik Kovac, 3rd District

200 E. Wells St. Room 205

Milwaukee, W1 53202

414.286.3447 [ aide3@milwaukee.gov

From: Leo McClutch [mailto:leomcclutchy@gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 01, 2019 1:26 PM

To: Kovac, Nik

Subject: Center for visual and performing arts law

Hi,

I’'m Leo McClutchy and | am an active member of the local music scene here in Milwaukee. After being apart of the
scene and playing shows and attending a large number of shows and performances here, | believe we would greatly
benefit from lifting the restrictions small venues have on becoming an all ages arts center. | have many friends who are
not of age and cannot attend shows at small clubs because of this. | believe this creates a major roadblock for creative
expression in young people and is unfair to those who are too young to watch their favorite bands play live. Please
consider adding a new designation to “arts center” and adjusting the code so smaller clubs and venues have the ability

to host all ages or at least 18+ shows.
Thank you,
-Leo



